
GARBAGE COLLECTION 

NOTICE 
 

 

In the best interest of the health 

and well-being of Advanced 

Disposal employees, City of 

Camilla customers are 

requested to refrain from 

placing any extra garbage bags 

outside of the cart. 

 

Advanced will continue to run bulk pick-up with a 

grab truck for the large items. Garbage collection 

will be cart contents only on a temporary basis.  

Normal service will resume when the CDC lowers 

the risk factors.  

 

Thank you for your support in helping us keep 

everyone healthy and safe!  

 

 


